
WAVERLY PARK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

             BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

 

 
       Meeting held at William Walters 2/15/2012, 7:00pm  
 

 

Attended Residents: 

  

President:          Don Burchard 

Vice President: Grant Spitzer 

Treasurer:          Nancy Horne 

Committees:     William Walters 

Secretary:          Cindy Thomas 

 

1. Preparations are being made for the pool opening on Mothers Day weekend. 

 

2. Mulch has been added to the play area and the boarders have been painted. 

    Round table also has been added with an umbrella, with the high winds 

    that came through after this addition, the umbrella was damaged. 

    Mr. Horne will try and repair it. 

    Fitness stations for the walking trail that were discussed in the previous 

    Meeting are very expensive, we are looking at other options. 

    Don Burchard will order a Heavy-duty swing set that will be added 

     by spring. 

     Mr. Burchard will also follow up with someone re: grading the ground  

     on the property the pool and walking trails are located to help with drainage. 

     Pre-emergent will be applied as well for control of weeds around the pool area. 

3. Nancy Horne will have a new “Notice” sign made for the entrance of the pool by       

     by spring. 

4.Grant Spitzer is price checking   solar lights   for the pool area. 

5. Nick Lopitz continues to work on the addition of stop signs for Habersham 

    place and Ashley trail. 

                                  Meeting concluded @ 8:05 
   The next HOA meeting will be 03/08/2012, 7pm @ 828 Oxford Dr. 

    Unless otherwise stated. 

   All homeowners are encouraged to attend these meetings. Advise/suggestions are welcome. 

    I personally want to thank everyone involved in taking time out of their busy schedule 

    to insure Waverly Park is a clean and safe environment for our children. 

 

                                                                                                 C. Thomas, Secretary 


